
From: Seth Knight knigs081@gmail.com
Subject: Re: FW: Fwd: [church-hill-central] Church Hill Central C.A. - SUP at 1301 N 32nd

Date: August 21, 2021 at 4:36 PM
To: will@bakerdevelopmentresources.com

Hi Mr. Gillette, 

I hope your weekend is going well.

I'm not sure if this communication comes too late, but after mulling it over for some time, I am writing in support of 13011
N 32nd SUP.

This food or retail space is an opportunity to serve the community within walking distance and beyond.

As a resident that frequents the Marshall/28th-32nd St. coordinator (i.e. Second Bottle, Alewife, Cobra Burger, etc.) and
enjoys Soul & Vinegar (R St.),  I am certain including small businesses nestled in/near residential neighborhoods serves
an important purpose. 

I appreciate your time and consideration. If you have any additional questions, please feel free to connect. 

Warmly, 

Seth Knight
1200-Block resident


